

14 December 2007

GPO Box 1429
Brisbane Qld 4001
Level 20
288 Edward Street
Brisbane Qld 4000
Telephone
07 3235 1724
Facsimile
07 3235 1263
E-Mail
projects @ qr.com.au

Web www.gr.com.au/segip

Dear Mr Dow

Thank you for your enquiry about the Corinda to Darra Rail Upgrade project.

This project is currently in the planning and design stage.

To prepare for future project construction, early works started in September 2007 and included construction of a site office at Lynne Grove Avenue, Corinda. This project is being delivered by the TrackStar Alliance.

Earthworks and vegetation removal are being undertaken in various locations within the existing rail corridor between Cardiff Road bridge and the Centenary Highway at Darra. These works are expected to be completed by mid-2008.

We are waiting Government approval of funding for the construction phase of the project therefore please be advised that the future construction timeframe has not been confirmed.

The project is the first stage of a progressive upgrade of the Ipswich rail line, providing future track capacity for passenger and freight services.

Thank you for your interest in this project.

Yours sincerely

Lawrie Versace Project Manager

Corinda to Darra Rail Upgrade Project